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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington D.C. 20555 

Phone: (802) 655-8749 
mario mcclure@greenmountainpower.com 

Re: 2013 Annual Sumlnary of the Green Mountain Power Special Nuclear Committee 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

By Orders dated June 15 and September 21,2012, respectively (AJ)AMS Accession Nos. 
ML12,1300472 and ML12228A335), the Nuclear Regulatory Commission approved license 
transfers resulting from Gaz Metro Limited Partnership's (Gaz Metro) acquisition of Central 
Vermont Public Service Corporation (CVPS) and subsequent merger of CVPS with Gaz Metro 
subsidiary Green Mountain Power Corporation (GMP), with GMP the surviving company. 

As committed in the Negation Action Plan (NAP) established by GMP as part of the transaction, 
the committee transmits herewith the 2013 Annual Summary of the Special Nuclear Committee 
of the GMP Board of Directors. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

Mari McClure 
IMS 
Attachnlent: 2013 Annual Summary of the Green Mountain Power Corporation Special 

Nuclear Comlnittee 

cc: James S. Kiln, NRC Project Manager for Millstone 3 
John M. Goshen, NRC Project Manager for Maine Yankee, Haddem Neck and Yankee Rowe 
Lilian M. Cuoco, Senior Counsel, Dominion Resources Services, Inc. 
Joseph D. Fay, General Counsel for the Yankee Companies 
Nicholas J. Scobbo, Jr., Ferriter Scobbo & Rodophele, PC, General Counsel for 
Massachusetts Municipal Wholesale Electric Company 
Peter Dion, President, Massachusetts Municipal Wholesale Electric Company 


